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Publisher’s Note 

We would like to announce the appointment, with immediate effect, of a new Editor for 
the Journal of Hazardous Materials: Dr Clive Nussey, recently of the UK Health and 
Safety Executive. We welcome Clive to the journal and wish him every success in his new 
post. 

Clive joins the editorial team of Gary Bennett and Tadao Yoshida, and replaces Rex 
Britter, who is retiring after eleven years (and thirty-five volumes) with the journal Rex 
has served the journal with distinction and we would like to take this opportunity to 
thank him for his sterling service. Rex joins the editorial board. We wish him every 
successs in the future. 

We encourage you to send your manuscripts (regardless of your country of residence) 
to any one of the receiving centres at the addresses given below: 

Professor Gary Bennett 
Department of Chemical Engineering, University of Toledo, 2801 W Bancroft Street, 
Toledo, OH 43606, USA 
Tel: + 1419 537 2520, Fax: + 1419 537 4080 

Dr Clive Nussey 
723 Worrall Road, Sheffield, S30 3AU, UK 
Tel/Fax: + 44 114 2862832 

Professor Tadao Yoshida 
Department of Chemical Engineering, Hosei University, 7-2-3 Kajino-cho 3-chome, 
Koganei-shi, Tokyo 184, Japan 
Tel: + 81423 876132, Fax: + 81423 876121 


